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Friday 31st March 2023 

Dear Cuddington Parents and Families 

Sporting Celebrations 

Cuddington is now a proud owner of a Cheshire Championship glass trophy! Our Year 3 and 4 gymnastic team 

plus an individual year 3 and an individual Y4 attended the Cheshire Gymnastic competition. A huge well done 

to Darcie having achieved a bronze medal, with the rest of the ‘Team’ receiving the Spirit of the Games award – 

something we are extremely proud of! 

Attendance 

I am pleased to share with you that our attendance is currently at 96.1% which is slightly above where we would 

like it to be – however this is lower than we reported 2 weeks ago. We continue to aim to have 96% attendance 

as a ‘Team.’ As we begin our final term of the academic year, we are all making that final push to supporting your 

child to improve their academic outcomes. We cannot do this if they are not in school.  May and June see your 

teachers making final academic assessments of what your child has achieved in English and Maths, so thank you 

to everyone who continues to place the highest value of ensuring your child/children are in school and on time 

😊 

Our amazing PTA! 

What a week of fundraising we have had with Team Cuddington; £712 (Easter Bingo), £1475 (Easter Bounce) 

– a total £2,187 so far and we haven’t included our Tuck Shop amount yet! Please join me on congratulating our 

new AMAZING team of fundraisers with the very kind support of Steve from Vale Royal Abbey Arms. Huge thanks 

to all of you who have donated/sent money to help us buy those important extras our children 😊  

Summer Term at Cuddington 

During our final term, we will see many celebrations with the King’s Coronation and our Platinum Celebration. 

We have 2 residentials (Year 4 and Year 2), Sports afternoon (Wednesday 24th May 1.30pm), our Key Stage 2 

production, Year 5 Northwich Sings and Written Reports for each child; this is in addition to the continuation of 

curriculum learning! We prepare our Year 6 through a variety of transition experiences as they go to High School 

and we prepare for the newest members of our school community to join us in Reception from September. 

Have a wonderful 2 weeks with each other and let’s pray for improved weather. I look forward to seeing you all 

back safely with us on Monday 17th April at 8.40am (or from 7.30am for children who attend our Enrichment 

Club) 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Mills (Head Teacher) 
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